
Blessing Bag Project 

Our Family Faith Formation program is looking to make Christmas 

a little brighter for vulnerable youth in our community.  We are 

gathering items to be assembled into Blessing Bags during our 

Advent session on Sunday, December 19th.   

Do you want to help us?  Collection boxes will be at the three churches from November 28th to 

December 12th.  Full list of items can be found at the back of the church and on our website.  

Sample of needed items: 

 $10 gift cards (Tim’s, Dairy Queen, McDonalds, Subway) 

 Snack items (chocolate bars, gum, microwave popcorn, candy, etc.) 

 Nail polish 

 Hair brushes 

 Shaving cream  

 Good quality disposable razors  

 Hair elastics 

 Adult colouring books / pencil crayons 

Bags will be distributed in time for Christmas to community groups that support vulnerable 

youth in our community. 

From the Parish Office 
New Sunday Missals ~ Missals are now available at all three churches.  To help with 
the cost of purchasing a $5.00 donation is appreciated and there are containers by the 
missals to place your money.  Missals are also available at the parish office. 
 

 
2022 Offertory Envelopes are available for pick up.  St. Theresa’s church envelopes are being 
distributed by Barry Miller. St. Anthony’s church envelopes are to be picked up at the Parish 
Office.  St. Patrick’s church envelopes are available at the church.   
You will notice that you may have been assigned a different envelope number for 2022.  The 

reason for this is there were a lot of lower numbers that were not used in 2021, therefore 

parishioners with higher envelopes numbers were given a lower number not assigned.  This 

resulted in a significant cost saving.  

 When you start using the 2022 envelopes please write your name and address on the first few, 

that will allow me to update the data base with information I may not have.   If you are not an 

envelope user but would like to be please feel free use one of the boxes marked spare.   



 

 


